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Happy New Year!  We hope you all enjoyed a wonderful winter break and time with 
your families.

January is the month when we celebrate the arrival of winter! The children will get 
to enjoy some more beautiful January snowfalls and will undoubtedly spend time in 
school creating snowy artwork, reading snowy tales of children, animals in winter, and 
singing snowy songs.  

We will continue to go outside to play whenever possible. Please send your child to 
school with extra clothes for cold weather. Please feel free to reach out to your child’s 
Teacher or your Family Engagement Specialist if you have any questions or concerns 
regarding clothing.

For many of us, the New Year provide us with an opportunity to reflect on the previous 
twelve months and to consider what we have learned, and what we would like to do 
going forward.  It is a time for new beginnings and new commitments.

Let’s not forget our goal which is to help foster in children a sense of competency and 
self-esteem, which we here at Chicago Heights believe is the foundation upon which 
future academic success is built.

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Tuesday| 1/1/19 | Closed (New Year Holiday)
Wednesday | 1/2/19 | School Resumes
Wednesday | 1/9/19 | Parent Committee Meeting/Financial 
Literacy: Charge It Right (9 a.m.)
Monday | 1/21/19 | Closed in observance of Martin Luther King 
Jr. holiday


